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I

The Secretary of State for External Affairs
to the Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada

THE DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
No. E-176

OTTAWA, June 23, 1952.

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 262 of April 23, 1952, encloslni
a draft agreement on the assignment of frequency channels to telev1s1on statl"
along the Canadian-United States border.

]
This will confirm that the draft agreement is acceptable to my Governmé®

Your Note and this reply will therefore constitute an agreement between ot
two Governments on this subject, effective from to-day’s date. e
Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest considerati®

L. B. PEARSON, :
Secretary of State for External Affairs.




